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No temporary housing or shelter of any kind should be allowed in our parks. All personal tents and
shelters should be removed from public land. Portland has become an eyesore! Only temporary
housing that is set up, monitored, overseen, and provides sanitation should be allowed and only for a
limited time. No more camping in our public areas.
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